
 
 

 
THANK YOU” to everyone who 
participated in Parent/Teacher 
Conferences! 
I LOVE sharing accomplishments and 
talking to those whom are the most 
important to my school kiddos!  
Participating in your child’s 
educational journey will help to 
ensure their success.  I am very proud 
of your child’s success thus far and 
am excited for what is yet to come.  
If at any time you have questions, 
comments or concerns, PLEASE do 
not hesitate to contact me! 

                     
 

 

 

 

 

* NO SCHOOL -- Monday, 

November 11th 

* Library Day -- Thursday, 

November 14th. Please return 

library books so new ones can be 

checked out 

* Times to remember: 

School Begins 7:45am 

Lunch 11:15 

AMPS 12:55 

Dismissal Begins 2:45pm 
 

 

                AMP Rotation 
                            11/11 – 11/15                                                          
 

 

 Mon.      Tues.       Wed.      Thurs.     Fri.                                                             
   NO             Art             Music              PE            Art        
 School                                                                                                                                                             

                 Did You Know... ... ... ...…………… 
* The 13 red and white stripes on The American Flag stand for the 13 original   

      Colonies. 

* The 7 spikes on The Statue of Liberty’s crown stand for the 7 oceans and  

      the 7 continents around the world. 

* The height of The Statue of Liberty is equal to 11 cars stacked end to end. 

* The crack in The Liberty Bell is 24.5 inches long. 

* The Liberty Bell weighs 2,080 lbs. 

* Some adult Bald Eagles can stand 3 feet tall.  
* There are 412 doors, 147 windows. 28 fireplaces, 7 staircases and 

     3 elevators in The White House. 

                                                     

                                              Mrs. Hall’s First Grade Weekly News  
                                                                         

                                                                        Contact Information:  
e-mail: heather.hall@jcschools.us           Phone: 573-659-3155                    Plan Time: 12:55 – 1:45 

             
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

  
 
 

                             

                                              
                                                 
  
                         

 

 

PLEASE JOIN US..........   
 

For: Belair’s GROW and Glow Family Night 
Discover the fun of STEAM through an interactive 
hands-on GLOWING evening of Science, Technology, 
Engineering, Arts and Math. ALL are WELCOME! 

 

When: Friday, November 15th 
             5:30pm – 7pm 
Where: Belair Elementary  

 

* Enter through the gym doors 
* Hotdogs, chips and water will be provided 
* Engage in activities as a family to support the 
importance of STEAM in and out of school. 
* All students who attend and turn in a survey 
will receive a STEAM kit on Monday, November 
18th. 
 

 

 
 

THANK YOU 
U.S. Soldiers, Servicemen and Veterans 

for your service and sacrifice! 
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